Planning Policy

From:

Sent:

To:

17 August 2018 13:47

Planning Policy

Subject:

TVBC issues and local plan consultation.

Dear Sir/Madam,

Just keep building lots of little boxes as you currently are. It will no doubt tick a box somewhere at Whitehall as to NUMBERS of houses in Southern England so that the councillors and planners here will be able to bask in their own success, ignoring any sustainability issues. Meanwhile, our planet will continue to be slowly degraded.

If any visionary scheme for zero-carbon housing is suggested, veto it, on the grounds that it is in the "wrong place", without telling anyone that you will never agree to there being a "right place". That way the Parish Councils will be happy as nothing will ever happen in their "back yard".

Meanwhile make a really big deal about traffic in the Market Place Romsey so that people will not have time to concentrate on bigger issues and some councillors will feel that they have left a "legacy" behind them.

There: everyone happy, boxes ticked. Simples!

John Glasspool